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The Republic of Serbia warmly welcomes the delegation of Bosnia and Herzegovina and thanks the head of delegation for the comprehensive presentation of the UPR National Report. 


Serbia expresses it appreciation to the authorities of Bosnia and Herzegovina for the level of commitment to the UPR process. Serbia in particular commends the measures on the improvement of cooperation with civil society organizations. 


We also welcome all the strategies and action plans adopted aimed at the protection of the rights of vulnerable groups and ensuring equal opportunities for their inclusion, in particular for the Roma population, children, refugees and returnees, victims of trafficking, migrants and asylum seekers.

In spirit of a constructive dialogue, we would like to recommend to Bosnia and Herzegovina, by implementing a special measures, to try to expand the representation of women in the public and political life of the country, especially in decision-making functions.


We wish Bosnia and Herzegovina a fruitful results of the review process.
